
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

This is to inform all the students of 6th Semester and others that the 

portal ‘Entry-in-Service’ meant for the preparations of various 

competitive examinations (State and National level) with around 

45000 questions and answers is being made accessible again for 

registration from 19.07.2024 to 31.07.2024.  Students interested to 

avail this opportunity of online study and practice may get them 

registered by paying Rs.150 within the time span given above. The 

link is available in the college website www.pdwomenscollege.org. 
Students need to log in their portal and follow the registration 

process thereafter. 
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